9th February 1998

Th. Irmer

Director

Telecommunication Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union

SUBJECT: PATENT STATEMENT ON PROPOSED RECOMMENDATION G. dmt

Dear Mr. Irmer,

This statement is in reference to the work in ITU-T SGI5 related to Fujitsu patent
rights as utilized in proposed Recommendation G.dmt.

Fujitsu agrees that, upon request, it will grant a nom-exclusive license under its
patents, when they relate to the implementation of the ADSL technique specified in
proposed Recommendation G.dmt, on a non-discriminatory basis and on reasomable terms
and conditions.

Yours faithfully,

Tateali Hat

T. Kaku

Director
Engineering Dept.
Retail Systems Div.
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